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Dedicated Representatives:

Advancements in science have allowed for an ever greater understanding of how our genes
contribute to disease. For our community of people impacted by inherited Amyotrophic lateral
sclerosis (ALS) and Frontal-Temporal Dementia (FTD) these mysterious and devastating
diseases that result in progressive and fatal paralysis and dementia, often in the prime of life,
have in some cases been pinpointed to specific changes in our genome. This knowledge has
unlocked an explosion of research with great hope for advancements. Indeed, a gene-targeted
therapy was recently approved for one of the many ALS-causing genes, with people in Maryland
benefiting from it today.

However, the fear of genetic discrimination stalks the contemplation of research participation
and disease prevention. Every day, people must make hard choices on unlocking the ability to
use their genome to guide their care or remaining ignorant of their genetic makeup not to suffer
potential consequences in insurance coverage. This situation is not tenable. South Carolinians
deserve to access medical care related to their genome without suffering unfair discrimination.
We know from Florida’s example that prohibiting discrimination in insurance products based on
genetic testing need not cause upheaval in the insurance market.

Matters similar to this are under consideration in South Carolina as well. At the urging of our
organization, the Director of the National Institutes of Neurological Disorders and Stroke, Walter
Koroshetz, MD, wrote in support of added protections from a compassionate and strategic
health perspective. He was not able to be reached in time for this week’s Maryland hearing
deadline, but his letter to the South Carolina committee is attached and just as relevant for
Maryland.

We call on the House Health and Government Operations Committee to support HB 0982 regarding
Genetic Non-Discrimination Protections for Marylanders.

Sincerely

Jean Swidler
Executive Director
Genetic ALS & FTD: End the Legacy
EndtheLegacy.org




